
Dear Fabulous Frog Parents, 

     I would like to welcome you to the 2018-2019 school year at B.E.S.T Learning 

Center!  My name is Miss Stephanie and this coming school year will be my second 

year at B.E.S.T. Prior to my time here, I worked as an English teacher in the 

William Floyd School District.  I have a bachelor’s degree in secondary education 

with a concentration in English and a master’s degree in adolescent literature.  

While obtaining my degrees, I worked as a nursery school teacher at Tutor Time 

for 2 years.  While on leave with my children, I decided to come back to my roots 

and my love of the two’s!  I am very excited to be working with your children this 

year! 

     This year we will work with your little ones in a warm, patient, fun and caring 

environment.  We will follow a curriculum that includes fun and educational 

activities.  We will employ various themes throughout the school year to ensure 

that the children have a successful and enjoyable learning experience.  We will be 

focusing on getting to know your child and make sure they are comfortable in their 

new surroundings.  We will have a daily schedule and routine to build security and 

confidence, by knowing what to expect each day. 

      We will begin by introducing the children to the letters of the alphabet and 

focusing on numbers 1-10.  One letter and number will be highlighted each week and 

the children will learn them through hands on activities.  In addition, we will be 

teaching shapes, colors, gross/fine motor skills and most importantly socialization 

and imaginative play! 

     I am looking forward to meeting you at “Meet the Teacher” orientation on 

Thursday, August 30th.   

Enjoy the rest of your summer! 

Sincerely, 

Miss Stephanie                                              

 

 

 



Fabulous Frogs School Supply List       

 

 

            

 

• 2 Bottles of Elmers Glue 

• 24 pack of Crayola crayons 

• 1 pack of Crayola markers 

• 3 glue sticks 

• 2 cans of playdoh 

• 1 plastic shoebox (approx. 13x7x4 fits in cubbies) 

• 1 smock 

• 3 boxes of tissues 

• 2 packages of wipes 

• 1 plastic folder 

• Diapers 

• Complete extra change of clothes (season appropriate to be kept 

in school) 

• Any ointments or powders used during changing 

• 1 picture of child and 1 family picture 

• Back pack large enough to hold child’s daily belongings 

• $12 to purchase binder for yearbook 

 

 

 

 

 


